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[EXTERNAL MAIL]Cement company location

Kim Lucas <kim@stcroixislandlife.com>

Wed 11/9/2022 12:58 PM

To: Leia LaPlace <leia.laplace@dpnr.vi.gov>

Innovative Asset Group owned by HC Rupareliah has requested a variance use for a Cement Block manufacturing company at
the Orange Grove property across from Pueblo. This property is in close proximity to public housing, a school, a public health
care facility, numerous residential neighborhoods, a strip mall, and several businesses including restaurants. This plant will
produce harmful dust, noise pollution, and an increase in heavy traffic with large trucks and flatbeds. As we all know our island
is in need of businesses and this will certainly be a great asset to our island but it should not be in this area ,it should be in an
area that is zoned industrial . That hillside is already being destroyed and is an eye sore for man.

Kim Lucas
GRI, ABR®
Broker/Owner St. Croix Island Life Real Estate
ey — c:340.626.3758 0:340.626.6297
AN, kim@stcroixislandlife.com
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